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Dear Parent/Guardian: 

I would like to let everyone know that developing a return to school plan was a challenging 

undertaking given the constraints placed upon us by the State Education Department. Over 

the last several months we have been creating a re-entry plan that acknowledges both safety 

and gets our students back in the classroom. 

There are a tremendous amount of expectations that the District had to comply with in the 

development of our plan and we are sharing this with you before it is shared with the public. 

Our process started back in May with over 100 stakeholders actively involved. Given the 

parameters and the short timeline, we are feeling good about where we landed with our 

plan. I understand that this may not meet the needs of all families, however, things may 

change based on the governors message or updated data from the county. The hybrid 

models are located on pages 37-40 within the reopening document. 

The District will share scheduling plans with students,families, and staff in a timely manner

in order to accommodate childcare and work arrangements. 

Thank you for your time and patience as we navigate through another challenging time as 

we educate the leaders of tomorrow.  Please click here to view the plan online. 

Sincerely, 

J� J_1h.Lo 
Daniel D. Bowles, 
Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.nscsd.org/tfiles/folder825/NSCSD%20plan.pdf

